

Keith A. James Mayor

Mayors Of

June 6, 2025

Mr. Sean Keith Williams

Dear Mr. Williams:

I am pleased to advise you that you have been reappointed as a member of the City's Police Pension Board of Trustees for a term of four years which will expire on September 10, 2029.

Please be advised that this reappointment will not be effective until (i) you have completed the required Ethics training, and (ii) the training certification is provided to the Office of the City Attorney within 30 days of being appointed.

It is required that you schedule your Ethics training with the City Attorney's Office. Please call 561-822-1350 and the staff in charge will assist you.

Thank you for your willingness to volunteer your time to make the City a better place to live.

Sincerely yours,

Keith A. James

Mayor

KAJ/bs

cc: David M. Williams, Plan Administrator

City Clerk's Office

City Attorney's Department